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People Matter survey 

The 2020 People Matter Employee Survey (PMES) launched on Monday and as your union, we highly 

encourage you to participate.   

All NSW public sector employees, including those working in independent agencies and state-owned 

corporations, are invited to take part in the survey.  

The survey is anonymous and confidential and is an opportunity for you to have a say about your 

workplace.  

Your feedback helps to identify strengths and opportunities for improving work practices in your 

organisation and the wider NSW public sector.  

Your feedback also helps your union to identify areas of weakness in your workplace and potential 

campaign issues to improve your working experience.  

The NSW public sector workforce is almost 400,000 workers strong, and as a union member, you know 

that we are stronger together.  

So please, make sure your voice is heard – take the 2020 People Matter Employee Survey.   

 

The survey will run from 19 October to 13 November 2020. Your organisation should provide you with the 

survey link. More information can be found on the NSW Public Service Commission website. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.psc.nsw.gov.au/reports---data/people-matter-employee-survey

